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REPORT OF THE FINANCE COMMITTEE

Finance Committee, at their meeting of _ September {2 . 2016 unanimously went on
record to recommend the nomination of DAVID DIEDRICH to serve as a member of the
Manitowoc Public Utilities Commission, for a five-year term from October 1, 2016, through

September 30, 2021. (To succeed David Diedrich whose term expires on September 30, 2016.)

Dated _ September , 2016

FINANCE COMMITTEE
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Deborah Neuser

From: Scott McMeans - D2

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 6:26 AM
To: Deborah Neuser

Cc: Co Nilaksh Kothari; Justin Nickels
Subject: Re: MPU Commission

After further consideration and review, | will not seek to advertise for the MPU commission position. In the event that
we have a member that is stepping down or Council does not approve the reappointment, we will put it out for
notification.

Scott

Sent from my iPad

On Aug 22, 2016, at 8:37 AM, Deborah Neuser <dneuser@manitowoc.org> wrote:
It's that time of year again. David Diedrich’s term expires 9/30/16.

For the last two years we did a press release for applicants (see attached). Do you want to follow that
same procedure this year?

Deborak A Neaser

Deputy City Clerk, WCMC

City of Manitowoc

900 Quay St., Manitowoc, Wl 54220
(Ph) 920-686-6952; (Fax) 920-686-6959

E-Mail: dneuser@manitowoc.org
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